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June 3, 2021 

 

Ethiopia & Eritrea Rpcvs Inc 

1634 Martha Terr 

Rockville, MD 20852 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

On behalf of the staff of Doctors Without Borders/Médecins Sans Frontières (MSF), I want to thank you for 

your generous gift of $4,000.00 received on May 27, 2021, designated for our programs in Ethiopia. 

 

Your contribution helps ensure that our patients receive the care they so urgently need, no matter their 

circumstances. In the last few months alone, support from caring donors like you has helped us respond to a 

range of emergencies in more than 70 countries. 

 

Our critical work to deliver emergency care to people caught in crisis wouldn’t be possible without your 
generous support. Thank you for being part of our important lifesaving mission. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Avril Benoît 
Executive Director 
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